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January 28, 2019
Press Release
Evans and 1st Street Railroad Crossing Work Scheduled to Commence on January 29 and Be Completed by January 31
Goldthwaite, Texas. BNSF Railroad has advised the City that work on repairing and rehabilitating the Evans and 1st Street railroad crossings will commence on Tuesday January 29th.  Currently, the 1st crossing has been closed to motor vehicle traffic.  Work on the 1st Street crossing is planned to take two days and should re-open to vehicle traffice by Thursday January 31.  Work on the Evans Street crossing is expected to take one day and will be completed on Wednesday January 30.  The work on Evans will require closing of that crossing for a minimum one day.
Please remember to obey all traffic signals and barricades. We apologize for the inconvenience and will continue to coordinate with BNSF to improve the crossing conditions.

For additional information regarding this release please contact the city at 325-648-3186.
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